Dear Parent,
To save you time and effort, the information you gave on your Free and Reduced-Price Meals Application may be shared with other programs for which your child(ren) may qualify. In addition, if your child(ren) have been Direct Certified to receive Free or Reduced-Price meals through other state assistance programs, eligibility may be shared with other programs for which your child(ren) may qualify. You are not required to grant permission to sharing your information, however, you have the option to grant permission to the local Child and Nutrition Program department to share your student name and school meal eligibility status with the school's fee waiver program. No information will be shared with the school's fee waiver program unless permission is granted. Sending in this form will not change whether your child(ren) receive free or reduced price meals.
Yes! I DO want school officials to share information from my Free and Reduced-Price Meals Application with the school's Fee Waiver program.
If you checked yes above, fill out the form below to ensure that your information is shared for the child(ren) listed below. Your information will be shared only with the school's Fee Waiver program.
Child's Name:
Child's Name:
Child's Name:
Signature of Parent: Date:
Printed Name:
Address:
For more information, you may contact Dean Wilson, Student Services Director (435-781-7321) or email dean.wilson@uintah.net. Return this form to: Uintah Foods Services 223 S 100 W Vernal, Utah 84078